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Monday 6th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have arranged an exciting trip for Year 6 to go to Perlethorpe education centre. Our visit to 
the education centre aims to develop the children's understanding of what school life was like for 
Victorian school children, the trip will also give the children an insight into what daily life was like 
for a child living in Victorian times. While at the centre, the children will take part in a Victorian 
school workshop and will complete other activites surrounding a typical day in a Victorian school.  
 
The trip will take place on Friday 14th January 2022. The children will need to come to school for 
the normal start of the day and we will aim to return to school by the close of the school day, 
depending on traffic. 
 
 

The children will need to wear school uniform, have a waterproof coat, suitable footwear and bring 
a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). They will not need any spending money for this 
trip. 
 

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children, it will support their learning and we hope that as 
many children as possible can attend. The cost of the trip is £14.50 per child, please make 
payment and give permission for your child to attend on the School Gateway App by Friday 7th 
January 2022. 
 
The kitchen are also able to provide a packed lunch for this visit should your child require one. 
Please order through the School Gateway App by Thursday 6th January 2022, cost of £2.20 or 
Free School Meals apply. 
 
We would also like to request some parent / carer helpers to assist with this visit. If you are able to 
assist please email the academy office at info@cloudsideacademy.co.uk 
 
  

Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Milson, Miss Griffiths and Mr Tye  
Year 6 Class Teachers 


